
Brian P. Kemp 
GOVERNOR 

STATE OF GEORGIA 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

ATLANTA 30334-0090 

The Honorable Christopher T. Hanson, Chair 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 0-16 B33 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Re: Appointment of Shelly Stancil as State Liaison Officer to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Dear Commissioner Hanson: 

I hereby appoint Shelly Stancil as the State Liaison Officer to act as the State of Georgia's primaiy 
liaison to the Nuclear Regulato1y Commission. Her contact infonnation is shown below. 

Shelly Stancil, Team Leader 
Environmental Radiation Program 
Georgia Environmental Protection Division 
4244 International Parkway, Suite 120 
Atlanta, GA 30354 

Work Cell: 470-606-4734 
Office: (470) 604-9355 

Alternate Cell: 478-290-6398 
E-mail: She1ly.Stancil2@dm·.ga.gov 

I am certain that she will continue to serve the Nuclear Regulatmy Conunission well. If you have ai1y 
questions, please contact JeffCown, Director of the Georgia Environmental Protection Division, at 
404-772-4974. 

Sincerely, 

~:f k--
Brian P. Kemp 



Chair Resource 
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Good morning, 

Doehrman, Amy <amy.doehrman@georgia.gov> 
Thursday, March 28, 2024 10:53 AM 
Chair Resource 
Cown, Jeff 
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Please find attached Governor Brian Kemp's appointment letter for Georgia's State Liaison Officer to the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission. I have put the original letter in the mail. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best. 

Amy Doehrman 
Director of Boards and Appointments 
Office of Governor Brian P. Kemp 
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